
mr. carter

Hello Young Scholars, I’m Mr. Carter and I will be 

your expert guide for the 2020 - 2021 school 

year at Olive Chapel Elementary. I have heard 

amazing things about our new third graders, 

and I look forward to embarking on this new 

adventure with you!

A little background on how I got to this point in my 

career.  I graduated from the University of Central 

Florida with a Business Degree and then attended the 

University of Nevada, Reno where I acquired my 

Master's Degree in Elementary Education.  My fifteen 

years of elementary teaching experience span across 

all grade levels, except 5th grade. And Scholars, I must 

say, teaching 3rd grade is one of the coolest 

experiences. So, get ready to ignite your learning, 

think, share, collaborate and have fun! 

Welcome to third grade!

My boys, 
Matthew 
and Elliott.

My wife, Sara.

acarter4@wcpss.net


